Moses Lake Irrigation and Rehabilitation District
Special Board Meeting
September 20, 2022

1st Annual “State of Our Lake” Community Meeting

The purpose of the September 20, 2022 Special Board Meeting of the
Moses Lake Irrigation and Rehabilitation District was for all of the Board
of Directors to attend the 1st Annual “State of Our Lake” community
meeting held by the Moses Lake Watershed Council and the members
involved. The Directors present at the meeting were President Bailey, Vice
President Teals, Director Foster, and Director Dexter. The meeting took
place at 6:30 PM at the Moses Lake City Hall. The items discussed was the
status of Moses Lake’s water quality and blue-green alage.

By:

Secretary to the Board of Directors
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